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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

UPDATE ON PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of SSY Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the Group has obtained the approval for drug production and 

registration for Azithromycin Tablets (0.25g) from the National Medical Products Administration of China, 

being under type 4 chemical drug and regarded as passing the consistency evaluation. Azithromycin is a 

second-generation macrolide antibacterial drug, which is mainly used in treatment of lower respiratory 

tract infections such as bronchitis and pneumonia, skin and soft tissue infections, acute otitis media and 

upper respiratory tract infections such as sinusitis, pharyngitis and tonsillitis which are caused by 

susceptible bacteria. 

 

This announcement is a voluntary announcement made by the Company to keep the shareholders and 

potential investors informed of the latest business development of the Group. 
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